

Present:

David Cornish  
Andy Pearce

Allan Gibson  
Graham Jukes

Roland Cundy  
Roger Marshallsay

Apologies:

Pauline Grainger

**AGENDA**

1. Actions/Matters arising
2. How to update from V6 to V7
3. When to show V7 to selected few on FPC

**Minutes**

Minutes of meeting 27/07/20 accepted. An electronic copy will be sent to Parish Clerk for the website and the hard copy will be retained for signature at a future date.

**1. Actions**

1. DC/AG to ask LA about the best way to protect the land to the rear of the surgery. Open
2. PG to correct 23.6.20 minutes are signed off? Numbering issue on sections. Closed
3. AG to review the plan and adjust as appropriate and to get the web site updated or in the interim to take down the out of date detail on the site. Closed
4. AG will set up a meeting with WBC when we have seen LA's comments. He will comment this to JMc in the meantime. Meeting is now set to 13<sup>th</sup> August Closed
5. AG was requested to look at the time line and see when he would propose involving the FGpc. ????
6. AG to circulate JMc comments to SG and the PMG team. Closed
7. DC/Editorial Team We need to keep a list of the comments from JMc, LA, KD and the FGpc that are not editorial related so that we can review them at a later date to ensure that we have covered them appropriately. This also applies to the tracking and changes of Policies. On going

**Matters Arising**

None specific that would not be covered in the meeting.

**2. How to get from V6 to V7 of FNDP**

Liz A main comment was that the overall document appeared to read as anti development. We need to put in a more positive text.

WBC say that we need to reference the Core Strategy or the MDD.

The comments back from Roads/Transport would appear to encourage us to put more text into what we would like to see happen. They noted that there was little or no reference to car charging points.

DC has an action to list things to be done on the NDP following the LA and WBC comments.

We went on to discuss how we would update the document. Would the "editorial" comments be put in by the edit team or the appropriate groups do it. How do we put in changes that would require the Brown or Green groups to discuss and may be research. This was not really bottomed out.

There are some dates in the latest FNDP plan that are quite ambitious according to AG and doubts if they would be achievable.

We digressed a bit to discuss the latest Government statements about relaxing the planning requirements to enable new builds of housing as well as schools and hospitals etc to move forward at a better pace. AG felt that this is a distraction at present. We should watch what happens and may have to consider ramifications down the line. There will always be something that could change the document and if we waited for all the changes we would not complete the document. (Ed note. GJ found the White Paper of these changes and circulated it on Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup>).

AG will ensure that he covers this potential distraction at the PMG later today.

3. When to show V7 to selected few on FPC

It was agreed that we would show the next version to Simon Weeks, Katy Dagnall, Gordon Veitch and Roger Woof. The general feeling was to have the majority of the changes put in rather than the current version that DC has. The current version, with all the change notes, could cause a frustration, a clean copy would be preferred. It was mooted that this could be a further 3-4 weeks to make the changes.

At the next SG we will discuss when we release the copy, relative to the changes we have made so far.

4. Other related comments

AG briefed us on his agenda for the PMG that day.

There is a desire to have some sort of “reader friendly” document that residents would get describing briefly the 80+ pages of the FNDP. This would be read alongside that availability of the full FNDP. No decision was taken.

Meeting closed 10.36am

**Next meeting Tuesday 18th August, 9.30am**

ACTIONS

1. DC has an action to list things to be done on the NDP following the LA and WBC comments.
2. AG will ensure that he covers the potential distraction of Govt Planning changes at the PMG later today.

Signed as a true record of the meeting: .....

Date:.....